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Friday, 10 February 2023 
 
Mr Glenn Berry 
Director 
Atma Environmental 
56 William Street, Abbotsford 
Victoria 3067, Australia 
 
 
Re: Letter of appreciation and thanks to Atma Environmental from GRONO GROUP 
 

 
Dear Mr Berry, 
 
I am writing to you to convey our appreciation of the excellent, highly professional 
services delivered by you and your team at Atma Environment for our clients at Grono 
Group in November and December 2022. 
 
I would like to especially thank you and your team for your transparency and clarity 
during our engagements. You were so flexible and able to meet our client’s tight 
timeframes whilst providing high-calibre services that exceeded our expectations. 
Your fantastic leadership and dedication to the area of environmental consulting 
services are commendable. I would also like to thank Kyle O’Brien, Senior 
Environmental Scientist and Emily Thong, Graduate Environmental Consultant from 
your team who we also worked with closely for their professionalism and commitment 
to getting the job done. 
 
We look forward to working with you and your amazing team in the near future and we 
would definitely recommend Atma Environmental to any of our partners/contacts 
seeking quality environmental consulting services. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ramy Farjou 
Director 
Grono Group 


